
Hernandez Macias 101
Centro, San Miguel de Allende, GTO 37700

Within Mexico: (+52) 415 185 8311
Within USA & Canada: 415 550 4898

Casa Magnolia 1600 usd a
month all utilities included

$0 USD

San Antonio

MAIN FEATURES

• Ref: 6651
• Bedrooms: 3
• Bathrooms: 2
• Half Bathrooms: 1

<p>Beautiful house with 3 bedrooms,
2.5 -bathroom&nbsp; is located in the
well-maintained community of Villas de
Allende, within walking distance of
almost anywhere in SMA and very close
to restaurants, supermarkets, hospitals,
gyms, pharmacies, etc. The community
has 24 hour surveillance. hourly
security, electric fence, manicured
gardens, a water lily pond and a
swimming pool with a rest area. The
maintenance crew picks up trash every
day (except Sunday), maintains the
grass, plants, and sidewalk, and even
paints the front of the house (as
needed). </p> <p>The house has
electricity, TV screen, internet and
water.<br /></p>

Lucero Taboada
415.112.4856 

lucero@realtysanmiguel.com


